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Information Letter no. 20-2014 
 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
With regard to our Information Letter no. 15-2014 (Congress Strasbourg) we are 
reminding again all federations to article 11.3 of our Statutes. We are looking forward 
to receive any issues and proposals to be discussed at the Congress until 6th April. And 
if you plan to organise a European Championship in the future we would like to 
receive your candidacy. At the moment we are still looking for an organiser for the 
European U-23 Championships in 2015. 
 
It looks like we will have the Congress in the Council of Europe (Conseil de l’Europe) 
and wait for confirmation any day. The organisers have reserved rooms for congress 
participants in the NOVOTEL Centre Halles Hotel, Rue Kléber 4, Strasbourg. And it 
is advisable to book rooms there a.s.a.p. indicating “EFC Congress”. 
 
As soon as we have more news and information about the Congress we will write to 
you in due course. We also recommend to book your travel in time, and for this you 
will find useful details on the website of the championships: 
 

www.euroescrime2014.com 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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